
Medary Town Board-Regular Monthly Meeting 

Tuesday March 8, 2011 

 

The regular monthly meeting of the Medary Town Board was held on 

Tuesday March 8, 2011 at the Town Hall.  The meeting was called to order 

at 7:00 pm by Chairperson Linda Seidel.  Members present were, Supervisor 

I Robert Keil, Supervisor II Mike Weibel, Treasurer Mary Hofer and Clerk 

Terry J Houlihan.   

Also in attendance were the following:            

Bob Kaplan, RW Peters, Sid Eldridge, Ruth Keil, John Young and Dick 

Seidel 

 

Approval of last month’s minutes 

Motion: Keil to approve the minutes from the February 8, 2011 regular 

town meeting.  Second by Weibel,  ALL AYE   

 

Set Date to Audit 2010 Financial Records  

Motion: Weibel to set the date for March 31, 2011 at 3:00pm at the Medary 

Town Hall to Audit 2010 Financial Records.  Second Keil  ALL AYE 

 

Set Date for Spring Road Tour 

Motion: Keil schedule Saturday April 9, 2011 for 8am for the Spring Road 

Tour.  Second Weibel  ALL AYE 

 

Spring Road Bans 

Notice was given that the La Crosse County Highway Dept. will start 

banning their roads on Monday March 14, 2011.   

Motion: Seidel starting Monday March 14, 2011 Smith Valley Road, and 

Potato Ridge Road  will be banned and any other trouble spots areas that 

needs to be banned.  Second Keil  ALL AYE 

 

Citizens Concerns 

 Received call from about having too much sand on town’s road, when 

is it going to be removed? 

 Received call about a mail box being down in Timber Crest East.  RW 

was going to check it out; he reported that they did not hit any mail 

box. 
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Road Matters 

 Bad dip on Smith Valley Road, RW will place signs on each side of 

dip warning drivers. 

 Carl from Scott Construction informed the Town that seal coating cost 

is a $1,000.00 per mile for 2011. 

 

Approve Monthly Bills 

Motion: Keil to approve and pay monthly bills.  Second Weibel  ALL AYE 

 

Motion: Weibel to adjourn meeting.  Second Keil  ALL AYE 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:43 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Terry J Houlihan 

Town Clerk 

 


